
Dear Oregon Promise, 

Last fall I entered college as a freshman and I was beyond grateful to have receive 

Oregon promise. Having Oregon promise, Financial Aid, and some scholarships, I was 

fortunate to only have to pay small amounts to finish my first year of college and not end 

up broke. But, unfortunately next school year I am not able to receive Financial Aid for 

reasons I do not know. With that being said, having Oregon promise my sophomore 

year would be immensely appreciated. Not only will this grant motivate me to finish my 

Associate of Arts Oregon Transfer degree at Rogue Community College, but it will also 

allow me to continue to be financially stable.  

Thank you,  

Cassidy 


